ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY PUBLIC BUSROUTE -~COMMUNITY CONSULTATION

It was drawn to the attention of the Board that recent decisions of Environment Canterbury regarding the routing
of the Hornby bus service through Middlepark Road and Craven Street have drawn concerns from some
residents. Whilst the Board had received a full deputation from Environment Canterbury last year on this new
bus service and proposed routes it was agreed that Environment Canterbury be invited to attend the next meeting
of the Board's Works and Traffic Committee (16 February 2001) to discuss thisissue.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


